
OCTOBER 2020 

GUIDE SHEET #4 
 

MEMBERSHIP 2020-2021 

“THE RACE IS ON” 

 

DUES NOTICES:  

Contact all annual members for their dues using one, or a 

combination, of the following ways: 

*Mailed dues notice *an email *a phone call *a text *news letter 

Send me your Dues Notices: Contest for Fall and Spring 

Conference. 

 

Recruit New Members: 

Ask your VFW members if they have any family members eligible to 

join the Auxiliary. 

Post the Eligibility Wheel in your canteen. 

Have applications readily available. 

 

Include current members, get new members involved, offer to pick 

up members for meetings or events. Send out emails or news letters 

asking for assistance at an event or as a reminder for a meeting. 

Plan family-friendly events to include your members with children. 
 

Adopt a member who may be going through financial difficulties 

because of this year’s pandemic. 
 

Useful membership tools go to: National VFW Auxiliary 

hhtps://vfwauxiliary.org/resources 

 

Thank you for all you do to INVITE, INCLUDE, INVEST AND 

ADOPT in our VFW Auxiliary Membership. 

 

 

Jill Wilson, Department  

Membership Chairman 

540 Lane 250 C Lake Pleasant 

Orland, IN 46776 

Jilwil2929@yahoo.com 

(260) 433-2637 

mailto:Jilwil2929@yahoo.com

